
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 

Docket No. IC20-13-000 (FERC-603)

Errata Notice

(April 1, 2020)

On March 23, 2020, the Commission issued a 60-day public notice regarding the 
extension of the FERC-603 information collection.  The sample CEII request form was 
inadvertently omitted in that notice.  This Errata Notice corrects that 60-day notice to 
provide the attached sample CEII request form.

The sample form will not be published in the Federal Register.

      Kimberly D. Bose,
        Secretary.


